Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Perez Jaquith, Rosemarie <perez@lbdc.state.ny.us>

Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 10:11 AM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

Subiject: RE: FOIL/Records Request -- Governor Cuomo's FY2021 -2022 budget bills & legislative

response/rebuttal, if any, to CJA’s March 18, 2020 letter as to the unconstitutionality &
fraud of his FY2020-2021 so-called "Article VII bills”

Ms. Sassower:

We have reviewed your FOIL request regarding the introduction of the Governor’s Article VIi bills.
The New York State Legislative Bill Drafting Commission has no records which would be responsive to your request.

If you have any additional questions or if | can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

Rosemarie Perez Jaquith

Director of Administration/Administrative Counsel
NYS Legislative Bill Drafting Commission
518-455-7605

Erom: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 4:00 PM
To: foil@nysenate.gov; marillar@nyassembly.gov; kleinft@nyassembly.gov; Perez Jaquith, Rosemarie

<perez@Ibdc.state.ny.us>
Subject: FOIL/Records Request -- Governor Cuomo's FY2021-2022 budget bills & legislative response/rebuttal, if any, to

CJA's March 18, 2020 letter as to the unconstitutionality & fraud of his FY2020-2021 so-called "Article ViI bills”

TO: Senate Records Access Officer/Secretary of the Senate Alejandra Paulino, ESQ.
Assembly Records Access Officer Robin Marilla
Legislative Bill Drafting Commission Director of Administration/Administrative Counsel Rosemarie Perez

Jaquith, ESQ.

Attached is CJA’s above-entitled FOIL/records request of today’s date — with the first of its indicated enclosures. The
second indicated enclosure — CJA’s March 18, 2020 letter, with its enclosed August 21, 2013 letter, will be separately

sent, as they exceed size limits.
Thank you.

Flena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-421-1200




